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From:   Gamache, Christopher
Sent:   Monday, July 15, 2019 4:29 PM
To:     Tango-Lowy, Torene
Subject:        FW: Meeting in Colebrook
Attachments:    2019-02-20 Mullins.pdf

From: Beaulieu, Philip <Philip.Beaulieu@dot.nh.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2019 12:46 PM 
To: Gamache, Christopher <Christopher.Gamache@dncr.nh.gov> 
Cc: gary.prince@dos.nh.gov; Savage, Clinton <Clinton.Savage@dncr.nh.gov> 
Subject: Meeting in Colebrook

Hi Chris,
 
I received the attached letter from Stan Mullins yesterday regarding the OHRV xing on NH-145 in 
Colebrook.  I also wanted to make you aware that on March 13th Lt. Prince and I were asked to meet 
with a Mr. Richard Harris up in Colebrook regarding this crossing in particular.  I am not sure what else 
he wants to discuss, but has mentioned safety concerns, which is why he wanted Gary to be there.  I 
also mentioned that I would want to invite you and he was fine with that.  We have not picked an exact 
time yet, but have narrowed it down to late morning.  I will let you know as we get closer what time and 
location.  Mr. Harris has also mentioned the possibility of Coos County Commissioner Rick Samson being 
there as well.
 
Thanks
 
Phil

Philip L. Beaulieu, P.E.
NH Department of Transportation
Highway Maintenance – District 1
District Engineer
641 Main Street
Lancaster, NH 03584
Tel: (603) 788-4641
Fax: (603) 788-4260
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